
 

 

Cyngor Cymuned   LLANWDDYN Community Council 
 

MINUTES OF COMMUNITY COUNCIL  

ANNUAL MEETING  

Held 14th July 2020 via Messenger 

 
Present:  

 
Cllr P Graham (Chair), Cllr W Bedford, Cllr C Lloyd, Cllr S Roberts, Cllr M Herbert 

and CCllr Davies 

 

1.   Apologies for Absence    

Cllr L Baker 

 

2.   Chairman’s Report 

Chairman report is attachment one to these minutes. 

 

3.   Appointment of Chairman 

Council RESOLVED to elect Cllr Philip Graham to Chairman for the coming year. 

 

4.   Appointment of Vice Chairman 

Council RESOLVED to elect Cllr Wendy Bedford as Vice Chairman for the coming 

year. 

 

5.     Signing of Declaration of Acceptance of Office 

Cllr Graham will sign the Declaration of Acceptance of office as Chairman when 

council next meets physically.  

 

6.  Appointment of Councillors to outside bodies and committees 

Council RESOLVED that the following Councillors represent the council on the 

following boards and committees:  

 Marketing Association  Cllr Philip Graham 

 Village Hall Committee Cllr Margret Herbert. 

 Lake Vyrnwy Marathon          Cllr Wendy Bedford 

 PPG Llanfyllin Surgery Clerk via email 

 

 

7.  Adoption of Standing Orders and Risk Assessments   

Council RESOLVED to adopt the Standing Orders, Financial Regulations and the  

Code of Conduct for the coming year. 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………(Chair)      Date……………. 

 



 

 

 

 

Attachment to AG Meeting Minutes 

Dated  14
th

 July 2020 

 

Llanwddyn Community Council Chairman’s report 2020. 

 

First of all I would like to thank you all for your continued support to the community. 

Over the last year we have had a few issues with the toilets but have been able to keep 

them open for another year (apart from the last few months due to covid). 

The community council have taken part in the lake Vyrnwy project trying our best to 

put the views of the community over, a lot have time has been dedicated to this 

especially by the vice chair. There is still a long way to go and some difficult 

conversations still need to be had. 

As part of the Hafren Dyfrdwy works, the council have been leasing with them and the 

other partners. Helping to express the concerns of the community. 

The last 4 months have been a trying time for all in the community and I would like to 

express my sympathy with anyone affected by covid 19. The council where unable to 

meet at first but new forms of communication (well new to most of us) has enabled us 

to once again continue to hold meetings. During this period the community toiles had 

to close following government guide lines, but as of this week (13.7.2020) we have been 

able to reopen them with some small changes. 

There was a leak which has now been fixed. 

Once again thank you for your support. 

 


